
WBOA Minutes of meeting 10th Oct 2016

Apologies : Brian Rich

Minutes and MA: The minutes of the last meeting  were read and approved with no matters 
arising.

Officers reports:
Commodore: Reported the presence of a dangerous half flagpole on the west quay which should be
removed.
Treasures/Mem sec: Tide tables are on the way. On behalf of Yard Officer reported that parking 
issues had been dealt with by the installation of a large chain.Tractor needs a new starter motor. 
Owners of old boats are being advised that unles subs are paid the boats will be sold/destroyed.
Sec: There will be a Seafarers Service at the Methodist Church at 6pm on 23rd Oct. Club insurance 
has been renewed. Members are reminded that the only hot work to be undertaken is grinding and 
the use of naked flames is not insured. Mud working group initiative is to be restarted. 
Harbour board meeting was postponed because councillors did not turn up. The council is a ;long 
way from conforming to its mandatory resposibilities. 
Safety Officer: Workshop has been cleared and skips are to be hired. Poly tunnel is in a poor state.

Marina Manager:
New notice boards have been installed. Any notice to be posted should be given to the |Marina 
Manager. The Onion collective have secured funding for a survey and concept drawing of new 
proposals for the East Quay. Tim Taylor has asked for clarification on a number of issues. The 
Marina Manager has been in contact with Keith Bradbury (HM Bristol) re harbour master issues at 
Watchet.

AOB
Harbour Advisory Meeting on Weds 12th October
A light is need at the dark spot on top of the walkway
Meeting closed 1945.


